

<u>Memo</u>

To:

Board of City Council

From:

Mayor Laura White-Brown

Date:

March 8, 2019

Re:

Additional Items Needed for Splash Pad - Quotes

I have obtained quotes on the additional items for the splash pad at this time. Please let me know if there are additional items you want me to research and include or if there are items you feel are not necessary.

Concrete work (including handicap parking and sidewalk) \$10,670
Fencing around the Pad \$7,805
Installation/Hardware of shade sails \$957
Total \$19,432

Thank you.

